Mansbridge Primary School

February 2017



PE Kit

School provide a PE top and shorts however parents are asked to ensure their child has trainers or plimsolls in school all of the time. It is also worth checking now and then that these still fit!

We have a number of children repeatedly asking to borrow spare plimsolls, and we only have a few.

We also suggest your child has jogging bottoms/ tops for colder weather in school at all times. These should be plain navy or black.



School PE kits are kept in school, and should not come home.



Parking

We take our responsibility for the Health and Safety of children very seriously.

We are concerned, as are parents and children that because some parents are parking on double yellow lines outside the school children may not be able to cross the road safely.

Our school council children have decided to take action!

They are making their own flyers and will be leaving them on cars to remind drivers to park safely.

Be Respectful Be Responsible Be Ready to Learn

Please help us to follow the Mansbridge Code by:

Being Respectful to others at school

Encouraging your child to **Be Responsible** for having everything they need at school

Making sure your child is in school by 8.55 am **Ready to Learn** each day.

Cycles & scooters

Please ensure you have completed a cycle permit if your child cycles to school.

Cycles and scooters should be locked securely to the cycle rack and are left at your own risk.



Readathon

You will have had a letter and a sponsorship booklet sent home to take part in Readathon.

This is a sponsored reading event that raises money to provide new books and storytellers to seriously ill children in hospital in the UK.

The idea is very simple – your child chooses which books they would like to read and asks family/friends to sponsor them. We would love the children to try to read as many books as possible over four weeks from 23rd January until 17th February.

The money raised can be returned to school or payments made online via the Readathon website – www.readathon.org/sponsor.

Contact Numbers

Please ensure we have up to date contact numbers for you and anyone on your contact list.

Parents evenings will be on 7th and 8th March. Letters will be sent home nearer the time.

Breakfast Club £2 daily.

Doors open at 7.55am— 8.10am

After School Clubs

Monday to Friday—
After school club 3-5pm

Monday Funkeez 3-4pm
Tuesday Karate 3-4pm
Tuesday Ukelele 3-4pm

Please contact the office for more details.

DATES FOR DIARY	
20th to 24th February	Half term
7th March 3.15-5pm	Parents evening
8th March 3.15-7pm	Parents evening
7th April	Break up at 3pm for Easter holidays
24th April	School starts back at 8.55am
29th May to 2nd June	Half term
21st July	Inset day
24th & 25th July	Inset days
1st September	Inset day
4th September	School starts back